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For the past few days, the children at OSHC have had a 
great time engaging in the "Laser Tag" activity where 
they took turns in groups of 12 in the COLA area. Laser 
tag is a recreational shooting sport where participants 
use infrared-emitting light guns to tag designated 
targets. This laser tag activity not only promotes team 
building, improves gross motor skills and sportsmanship 
but also improves planning and strategy building skills. 
As the children have continued to take interest in this 
activity, we will continue to take the children to the 
COLA area for laser tag games throughout this week.
Mini bricks continued to be another popular activity 
with the children creating animal related figures and 
displaying them in the OSHC building. Rabbits seem to 
be a popular design amongst the children. The children 
also assigned chores amongst themselves to create 
landscapes for the animals created.
Play dough that was suggested by Sophia has been 
popular at the friendship area. Due to Covid, the 
children each have their own pack of play dough to play 
with. They used the molds, rollers and cutters to create 
different patterns. The children enjoyed the activity 
and Nicola and Hannah have requested for more.
On the 18th of March (next Friday), YMCA West 
Pennant Hills will be celebrating Holi festival. Holi is a 
popular ancient Hindu festival, also known as the 
"Festival of Love" or the "Festival of Colours". On that 
day, the children will have an opportunity to 
throw coloured powder up in the air and 
bright colour craft activities will be provided for 
the children. We advise all children wear old clothes as 
the clothes will be TOTALLY ruined due to the 
activity. Please sign the permission form if you would 
like your children to participate in this activity 
which will be located at the sign in and out table from 
Monday. 
Thank you & we hope you’re all enjoying the sunshine.
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